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CORPORATION

June 13, 1996

Lrrector of Nuclear Matenal Safety and Safeguards
11

Nuclear Regulatory Commuission

Washington, DC 20555

I'o Whom It May Concemn

[hus letter is to inform you two nuclear shields and sources ( SN - 1474-5-9 and 849-30-90 under our
general license have been removed from our facilities and shipped back to the specific license holder,
Berthold, m accordance with US Nucleas Regulatory guidelines 10 CFR Part 31, Section 31.5 (¢X8

Requirements for General Licenses transferring or disposing of their devices
! I

Sucerely,

Brett Phipps

Mgr. of Quality/RSO
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